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MUSIC AT FISHERGATE  At Fishergate, we offer a variety of instrumental lessons open to children in school. Over the past two weeks, we have had exciting assemblies from our current drum teacher and a keyboard teacher who will be starting in September. If you are interested in your child starting lessons, please email the teachers below and they will be able to give you further information. Alternatively, come and speak to Miss Teale in school.    Woodwind: Rosie Lynch rosielynch1@googlemail.com Violin: Sarah Louchran s.c.loughran@googlemail.com Drums: Andy Jennings andy@yorkdrumteacher.co.uk Cello: Catherine Strachan catherinestrachan@gmail.com Keyboard: Tim Farnhill tim@yorkkeyboardschool.com Guitar: Steve Powell stevepowell726@gmail.com   

 A final reminder... 
at 9am next Wednesday 26th

Wednesday 26th July at 2.30pm and children return on Tuesday 5th September. 
We wish you all a happy and safe summer break!! 

DINNER MONEY ACCOUNTS  
ACCOUNT IS CLEARED BEFORE THE END OF TERM.  SCHOOL CANNOT BE RESPONSIBLE FOR COVERING UNPAID LUNCH ACCOUNTS.    

So we havassembly. I am also looking forward to seeing how fast the Burt boys manage to run their 10k for Macmillan!!  Last week  Got Talent! Goodness, we really do have talent  congratulations to all of the finalists and thank you to Erika Deverall and all of her willing helpers. Also a huge thank you to our audience  you raised an amazing £338.93. This money will be put towards our Jenny Baldock remembrance bench.   At the end of the year any bikes and scooters that are left in the bike shed will be recycled. Please could you double n September.   I would like to finish my last newsletter of the year by thanking our fabulous friends of Fishergate  ably led by Selena Whitehead. They do a tremendous job and raise money that really impacts on the quality of learning that our children can experience. So much of the work that they do is behind the scenes. We are incredibly lucky to have a group of parents who make such a huge difference  thank you to each and every one of you. Of course, they are always looking for new members so please consider joining them.  
  


